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B.U.G. Awards 
Congratulations to the students who brought up their grades 
from last grading period and earned the B.U.G. award! 
7th Grade – Nathan Wise, Lauren Schmitt, Aly Engelbrecht, 
Gannon Huss 6th Grade – Teddy Wester, Reagan Casey -          
5th Grade – Jonah Merrill, Piper Pullen, Eva Schierer 

 
   Art & Science in the Woods 

The Sun Foundation is celebrating its 49th year of Art & Science 
in the Woods this summer! Dates are June 10-14. There is still 
availability for students ages 8-18. Busing is offered from 
Metamora, Germantown Hills, and Peoria. Scholarships are 
available. Learn more at https://www.sunfoundation.org/art-
and-science-in-the-woods or contact 
sharon@sunfoundation.org with questions. 

 
   Easter Break/Early Dismissal 

Easter Break will run from Mon., Mar. 25 - Mon. Apr. 1. School 
will resume on Tues., Apr. 2.  
We will have an 11:30 dismissal on Fri., Apr. 5 due to teacher 
seminar.  

     

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

Mar. 19: Scho Bo at St. 
Thomas at 4:30              
Mar. 25-- Apr. 1: No 
School - Easter Break    
Apr. 2: Scho Bo vs Peoria 
Academy at 4:00              
Apr. 5: 11:30 dismissal – 
Faculty Seminar                
Apr. 9: Scho Bo vs St. 
Phils at 3:30                            
Apr. 12: Midterms        
Apr. 15: Scho Bo vs E. 
Peoria CJHS at 3:45      
May 5: First Communion  
May 15: Tentative Field 
day                                  
May 17: End of 4th quarter  
8th grade Graduation      
May 23: Last day of school 
– Dismissal after 8:15 Mass 
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
  
 (Mar. 18-22) 

Mon., Mar. 18 – Orange chicken & rice, carrots/broccoli mix, fruit 

Tues., Mar. 19 – Hot dog on bun, fries, peas, fruit 
Wed., Mar. 20- Tacos, bean dip, tortilla chips, fruit 
Thurs., Mar. 21 – Chicken sandwich, shredded hash browns, green beans, fruit 
Friday, Mar. 22 -  Pizza boat, corn, fruit 
(Apr. 1-5) 

Mon., Apr. 1 – No School  
Tues., Apr. 2 – Hot dog on bun, fries, peas, fruit 
Wed., Apr. 3 – Tacos, corn, fruit 
Thurs., Apr. 4 – Pizza boats, carrots, fruit  
Fri., Apr. 5 – No lunch served. – 11:30 Dismissal 
 

Altar and Rosary Easter Bake Sale 
The St. Mary’s Altar and Rosary Easter Bake Sale will take place on Palm Sunday 
weekend, Saturday 3/23 after the 4pm Mass and on Sunday 3/24 after both the 
7:30am and 9:30am Masses. 
We are featuring a cinnamon roll table. Therefore, we are in need of numerous 
cinnamon roll donations to have availability for purchase after all masses. 
Also, we are asking all members of the parish to help our bake sale by bringing 
other baked goods (cookies, cakes, breads, pies, candy, etc.) to the church 
meeting room on Saturday, 4/23 between 9am and 3pm.  
Thank you in advance for helping us raise funds for the St. Mary’s Altar and Rosary 
Society. If you have any questions, please call Molly Gualandri 309-339-0299 or 
Judy Eckstein 309-635-7696. 
 

Dress Down Day 
Friday, March 15 will be a dress down day for St. Patrick’s Day. Students may wear 
a green shirt with jeans/khaki pants or a school uniform. Be sure that your 
clothing is school appropriate. Any questions, call the school. 
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Yearbook Pictures Needed 
The 2023-24 yearbook is in DESPERATE need of pictures from the following 
extracurriculars: Boys Basketball, Girls Volleyball, Lego League, Chess, Archery, 
Golf and the school Carnival. If you have any pictures that can be used, please 
send them to Connie DuBois at kcs@mtco.com. Thank you!  
 

 

 


